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Oak Class Art Curriculum Research Project  

Welcome back to the summer term, and it really does feel like summer is on the horizon despite 

Wednesday’s rain. There is a flurry of summer dresses and shorts appearing in school along with 

essential waterproof jackets and fleeces to match the daily changing weather.  

 

Our summer uniform consists of charcoal grey shorts (not sports shorts please), white or red polo shirts, 

blue and white gingham checked dresses and a blue fleece or sweatshirt as necessary. Please do 

remember that a water bottle, named sun hat and waterproof coat are essential items of clothing 

during this term. 

 

Exploring a Federation between Hauxton and Meldreth Primary Schools 

Over the past few months, Governors from Hauxton and Meldreth Primary Schools have been exploring 

the idea of forming a federation—a formal partnership between the two schools. 

This week, the Governors met again to discuss the potential educational benefits of working more 

closely together. They are now considering whether to begin a consultation process to gather your 

views. 

So, what is a federation? 

A federation is not a merger. Both schools would remain separate, keeping their own names, uniforms, 

staff, and unique identities. However, instead of two separate governing bodies, there would be one 

shared governing body overseeing both schools. 

This means shared decision-making and closer collaboration—especially in leadership, teaching, and 

staff development—while maintaining what makes each school special. 

 

Why are we considering this? 

We believe a federation could bring real benefits to both schools and all the children we 

serve. It could help us to: 



 Share strengths, ideas, and resources across both schools. 

 Strengthen teaching, learning, and leadership. 

 Create new opportunities for staff development and career growth. 

 Support curriculum development and pastoral care. 

 Make it easier to recruit and retain talented staff and governors. 

Each school would still receive its own budget from the Council, but with the flexibility to use funding 

more effectively across the federation. 

 

What’s next? 

Governors will soon decide whether to move forward with a consultation process, where we’ll ask for 

your feedback and ideas. 

We’ll keep you updated in the coming weeks with more information and details on how to get involved. 

 

New School Menu 

Please take some time to talk to your child about the new meal choices 

available to them. We want our children to eat well and perform well in 

the classroom. If you would like your child to have a school meal, please 

ensure you pre-book in advance to ensure your child gets a meal. 

Booking closes on ParentPay at 8.00am each day. Please remember not to 

pack oranges in snacks and packed lunches for the safety of our 

children and staff with severe allergies.  

 

 

 All Multisports clubs start back NEXT week 

 

 

Please check our website calendar for upcoming events and important dates 

From the Team at Hauxton Primary School – we wish you well!  
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https://www.hauxton.cambs.sch.uk/calendar


 
 


